
 

 

 

9 September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
At certain times throughout the year, Year 5 will be watching movies, either to 

supplement the curriculum, or as a reward for positive behaviour. Since many of their 

favourite movies like Harry Potter and Madagascar are rated PG for parental 

guidance, we need your permission to allow your child to watch these movies. We 

assure you that we will watch only age-appropriate material that has been screened 

and approved by the Year 5 teachers. 

If you are happy with your child to watch PG films in school, then you do not need to 
return the slip and we will take this as your consent. If you do not give permission 
for your child to watch any PG films in school then please speak to the class teacher 
before returning the slip below.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 
 

 
 
I do not give permission for my child ___________________ in ________ 
class to participate in the viewing of a PG film linked directly to their 
learning experience.  
 
Signed______________________ Relation to child__________________    
 
Date ________________ 
 


